
January 6, 2022 

New Website Established for Storm Shelter Tax Credit 

The Alabama EMA has created a website that helps individuals navigate the 
process when taking advantage of the Storm Shelter Tax Credit. 
Please click the link below for more information. The site also contains contact 
information for Alabama EMA and the Alabama Department of Revenue should 
you have any questions regarding the site functionality or tax credit specifics. 

 
 
https://ema.alabama.gov/2022/01/03/alabama-storm-shelter-tax-credit/  
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